St Joseph’s School, 

Exmouth,
03.11.17
Dear Parents,                                                    

Welcome back after the half term break!
‘Yum Yum!’ is the title of our topic for this term and links between different subject areas will be made where appropriate, as they are rarely taught in isolation.  Our role play area is a cafe.  
Thank you to all the parents who I caught up with at parents evening.  If I haven’t seen you and you would like a meeting, please pop in.

Please find on the back our topic web for this coming half term.  If you have any further questions, please come and see me!
Dates: 
Monday 13th November – Start of Anti-Bullying week

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – Dress in spots!

Monday 20th November – NON PUPIL DAY

Friday 24th November – After school cake sale in KS1 (raise money for our outdoor area)

Tuesday 5th December – Nativity Play in school.  2pm and 6pm.

Friday 8th December – Nativity in Church at 10am.

Thursday 14th December – Carols around the Christmas tree at 3pm.

Friday 15th December – End of term
Reading and Homework:
Homework will continue to go out on a Friday.  It is also posted on our class web page weekly, should it go missing.  

Reading books will be continue to be changed on a Monday and a Thursday.  Any reading you can do with them really does make a huge difference to the children.  If you can only spare 5 minutes, or have time to read just one page, it all helps.  If anyone has any spare time to volunteer to hear readers please let me know.
Once again my door is always open.  Please pop in if you need to talk or have any questions.

Many thanks,
Mrs C Robertson 
